
Kiveton Park Medical Practice 
Patient Participation Group Meeting Minutes 

18th July 2018 
 

Attending: Helen Greer Waring, Ron Law, Sandra Williams, Michael Brabbs, Barry 
Winterbottom, Becky Clowes, Marsha Raynes 
 
Apologies: Keith Emsden, Alicia Higgins  
 
1. Minutes of the previous meeting dated 20th June 2018: 

 These were approved as a true record by Mike and Ron. 
 
2. Matters Arising: 

 It was agreed that Marianne would find a bench and then let Barry know how much 
it so he can make the payment. 

 
3. Treasurers Report: 

 The bank account remains the same at £872.31. 

 The 50/50 club will use this account for the time being, although a new account for 
this will be opened in the future. 

 
4. Over the Counter Medicines: 

 Marsha explained that from last week Rotherham CCG had launched a new initiative 
to stop people being prescribed medication that they can buy over the counter, such 
a paracetamol.  

 
5. Patient Access: 

 Becky demonstrated the new Patient Access System. 
  
6. Appointments: 

 We discussed the current appointment system and Marsha explained about our 
hubs at Dinnington and Broom Lane. 

 
7. CRY 50/50: 

 Helen is still waiting for the Rules and Regulations to be approved by CRY. 
 
8. Next meeting: 

 Wednesday 15th August, 6pm. 


